

DevMtg 2010-06-30

Developers Meeting on Weds, June 30, 2010

Agenda

- Any Announcements / Additional Agenda Items?
- GSoC updates
- Final preparations before OR10
 - [DevMtg 2010-07-05 - OR10 Meeting](#) – official meeting logistics & agenda
 - Questions/Comments before OR10? Any Agenda changes we need to make?
- [JIRA Catch-Up](#) – starting with issue DS-528 (and getting as far as we can).
 - [Search for recent JIRA Issues](#)

Meeting Notes

OR10 final preparation, updates on GSoC meeting times, discussion of updating prerequisite versions in docs

- OR10 Final Preparation
- Updates on GSoC meeting time on Friday
- Opened new JIRA issue around updating our prerequisite versions: [DS-618](#)

Meeting Transcript

- Full IRC Transcript at - <http://www.duraspace.org/irclogs/index.php?date=2010-06-30>